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House Captains 2020-2021 

This week we have selected our House Captains.  

Congratulations to all the children elected. 

 

Savile House were 
our house point 

winners this week.  

Well done to     
everyone in Savile! 

This Photo by Unknown Author 

We are thrilled to welcome Emily Heckler to our staff 

team. Emily has been working at Copley as a cover P.E 

Teacher for many years but we are delighted that she has 

now joined us as a permanent staff member.  

 

Celebration Assembly 

Our Celebration Virtual 
Assembly is on the      

website homepage for 
you to view. Congratula-

tions to all our Leaf     
Winners this week! 
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What's happening in school week beginning Mon 28th Sept 2020 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 99 

Bankhouse 98 

Kings Lea 97 

Greenpark 96 

Riverwood 98 

Springwood 100 

Calder 94 

Lydbrook 94 

Woodhouse 97 

Mon 28th Sept 3.30—4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Calder  

Tues 29th Sept 3.30—4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Lydbrook 

Weds  30th Sept 3.30—4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Woodhouse 

Thurs 1st Oct  

Fri 2nd Oct Virtual Celebration Assembly   

 

Talk Homework 

We are re-starting our talk homework from next week. This 
topic will be discussed on Monday 28th September. 

What 3 changes would you like to make in your life to help 
the planet? 

Staff News 

We have some lovely news to 
share with you. Mrs Beaumont 

is expecting her first baby in      
February. I’m sure you will join 

me in sending her lots of         
congratulations and very best 

wishes. 

Parking Safety Concerns 

Sadly, we have been contacted by Goodales Haulage company again 

today. They are struggling with a very small minority of our parents 

blocking the entrance to their yard causing huge issues with trucks 

not being to turn in and traffic backing up. As you can see from the 

photo sent below this caused major issues on the road this week. 

The reported aggression that the owner has been met with this 

week from a couple of parents when he has tried to speak to them 

is also really concerning.  

Please if this is one of your cars can you ensure you are not parking 

here in a morning or afternoon?  
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MT62 GXE 

Y295 PWJ 

MD68 TFA 

 

 

 

 

Henkeepers 

The Highbury Hub have been 
picked to be the Henkeepers 

for next week. 

 

 

 


